
4 May 2018

Dear Music Teacher

THEORY OF MUSIC WORKSHOPS FOR GRADE 6 STUDENTS (AND TEACHERS)  

I shall be presenting Theory of Music workshops for Grade 6 students, focusing on the content of the first 
paper (Harmony, Harmonic analysis and Melody-writing). A hands-on approach will be taken and students will 
participate actively in the workshops. Music teachers are also welcome to attend and participate, if they wish.

The dates of the proposed workshops and the centres where these workshops are to be presented, are as follows:

Pretoria	 19 July 2018
Parow		  26 July 2018
Port Elizabeth	2 August 2018	
Bloemfontein	 10 August 2018

A survey in the form of a questionnaire is attached herewith. Kindly complete and return the attached survey 
questionnaire to Mrs Madeleine Short at shortme@unisa.ac.za by no later than 31 May 2018, if you or some of 
your students wish to attend one of the workshops.

Whether the workshops will indeed be offered will depend on the demand and on whether sufficient participants 
will attend them.

The workshops will be two hours in duration and the fee is R200 per workshop. You are kindly requested not to 
include any fees with the survey questionnaire. Information regarding the payment process will be supplied in a 
follow-up newsletter.

Following this initial survey, complete information regarding the workshops to be held will be sent to you in due 
course.

SA ADAMS
ACTING DEPUTY DIRECTOR (PROFESSIONAL)
DIRECTORATE MUSIC
2018/05/04



QUESTIONNAIRE

UNISA THEORY OF MUSIC WORKSHOPS FOR GRADE 6 STUDENTS (AND TEACHERS)
Please complete and email to: shortme@unisa.ac.za

NAME AND SURNAME

CELL NO

EMAIL ADDRESS

CENTRE TO BE ATTENDED: Please tick the appropriate block

Date Centre Time P

19 July 2018 Pretoria 15h00-17h00

26 July 2018 Parow 15h00-17h00

2 August 2018 Port Elizabeth 15h00-17h00

10 August 2018 Bloemfontein 15h00-17h00

I nominate the following student(s) to attend the Grade 6 Theory of Music workshops:

Name Place Date

SIGNATURE   _______________________________________________        		  DATE _______________________

Please return the survey questionnaire to Mrs Madeleine Short at shortme@unisa.ac.za by 31 May 2018.


